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Key Points: 
 

• The inclusion of address matching rates in the theft calculations will be beneficial 
but is dependent on the supply of data before the end of February. 

• The AUGE’s data request for all TRAS data including ETTOS leads and Qualified 
Outliers will be considered by TIG on 21/02/2020. 

• For some PC/EUC categories, figures for kWh per theft are based on small 
sample sizes. As more data is collected over time this will increase the 
confidence that can be held in these figures. 

• Smart Meter thefts are included in all relevant calculations. 

• A formal data request has been sent to the IGTs regarding Unknown Projects. 

• There is no formal right of appeal against the AUGS associated with the AUGE 
process – rather, the statement is presented at the UNCC and is accepted unless 
there is a unanimous vote to reject. Any change to this would need to be made 
through a UNC Modification. 

 


